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President's Message

 
Hello, Everyone!
 
We are just beginning our 2018-2019
year of ASHRAE here in Maine and we
have a lot of exciting tours and
presentations planned for the year.  

Please join us in kicking off the new year
at our first annual Miniature Golf
Tournament! This will be a fun family
event, with plenty of ice cream and
prizes. We are looking for sponsors - so
please check out the details below.

Our first meeting will take place at
Foundation Brewing. John, one of the
owners will be giving us a tour of the
facility and we will finish the night with
pizza, beer, and some socializing to kick
off the new ASHRAE season. See below
for more details.

Finally, thank you to all those who have
volunteered to help out this year by
taking committee chair positions. We had

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VfKpIfJxiCwbBvTKpvTafPSxsQRDJ4Y5teeNuoHtZ-STaqBm9fjZLqvfuAo0tyETEwAs8ghjPDwTfOekZ_ogyGEM1GTLnO1_L7QnNouW59VVng7n99Q8i2AK6U9PSc9aubFpiQ1kCPeMR-M_DrFCqemDK9DchyFb5XqCzkW97Iw=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VfKpIfJxiCwbBvTKpvTafPSxsQRDJ4Y5teeNuoHtZ-STaqBm9fjZLqvfuAo0tyETJpreXLL3s-xpRisEyyA8gFIfOE2A6ww_iZ9yoxuU6y1bd7daMhXemYBsey5rr8hypib97cSVRCldjyasL1yuGcwIFQn3gqUjFxjpwfga4LM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VfKpIfJxiCwbBvTKpvTafPSxsQRDJ4Y5teeNuoHtZ-STaqBm9fjZLqvfuAo0tyETUEBe_DRfCN38xU_cTjFwdb01J19KwvROGzIi0XzGfbHFZPjve8Tyq3us7alO5en_nR6FZmicclWGKOGNuzNA-67xgf5DWvb5ErxEQBkIMkM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VfKpIfJxiCwbBvTKpvTafPSxsQRDJ4Y5teeNuoHtZ-STaqBm9fjZLj7uYKbhywbhNFze_nQSbQjwL6iGwp9I0gIZQuraG60_GkrEu_XzQs4HQUnNyH4UeMk4U4lWnAhwxgp7yCzVjeU4Vk-DcdGFi0U_QnSiAiOccgu6ccjzKgdqQoOGr1WeEQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VfKpIfJxiCwbBvTKpvTafPSxsQRDJ4Y5teeNuoHtZ-STaqBm9fjZLqvfuAo0tyETo1AZv1x84k7FM6Aq5tpTm0nvesHHvpWHQ0jJPaJtOlFVFi_ja9603dwHeUTA-ZmaCiD3fsM-4Xx0cQLKJr16Xxvfd4c4NGCPHssc5zQqSLie7V8NR1XJ0P8wwBHrp0l5&c=&ch=
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First YEA Event of the Season - Sep 20th

Thursday, September 20th - Location TBD

If you or your firm would like to sponsor the next
YEA event please email
bhackett@harriman.com. 

Granite State ASHRAE GOLF - Sep 20

 

a very productive planning meeting in
August and we have some great ideas to
get more involvement in ASHRAE. We
are still looking for someone to fill the
Refrigeration committee chair. Past
volunteers are always welcome to fill the
position.
 
Thank you for your continued interest in
ASHRAE and here's to a great year
ahead!
 
Thank you,
Mackenzie

First Chapter Meeting & Brewery
Tour -Tues Sep 18 @5pm

Foundation Brewery
1 Industrial Way #5
Portland, ME 04103

5pm    | Registration & Tour
6pm    | Pizza & Cash Bar

Cost    | $35
RSVP   | Sean Seeley 207-513-7711
              sean.seeley@wbrcae.com

First Annual Miniature Golf
Tournament - Sunday, Sept 16th
@2pm

This is an event for the whole family!

Proceeds benefit Maine CRC Fund to
cover costs associated with the regional
conference we are hosting in August
2020

When | Sunday, September 16 @2pm

Where | Schooner Miniature Golf
             58 Ocean Park Road
             Saco, Maine 04072
             207-284-6174
             www.schoonerminigolf.com 
Times |  2:00pm     Registration
             2:15pm     Mini Golf 
             3:30pm     Ice Cream
                             Awards, Raffle

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VfKpIfJxiCwbBvTKpvTafPSxsQRDJ4Y5teeNuoHtZ-STaqBm9fjZLtfUNxEUyO8EClKmjxjWi45jm9f6nYbws8IZjq3IWtRQqDnaeqGP37pdSaauX4fl3Aj2dUuUoSg9PobOOWbNA9y6mILMTmGAPHYpnX5dcuJh6Gl7WgGDBmOW71U-PK6Sfg==&c=&ch=


Granite State chapter of ASHRAE is hosting its
10th Annual Golf Tournament on September 20th
at Candia Woods Golf Links in Candia, NH. 

For information and registration, visit NH
ASHRAE

ASHRAE 365 Mobile App

 

ASHRAE 365 is a new mobile app that allows you
to easily access ASHRAE information on your
Apple or Android devices, 365 days a year. True
to its name, ASHRAE 365 can be used year-
round for one-tap access to information about
events, standards and guidelines, continuing
education, industry jobs, and much more.
ASHRAE 365 will also provide the tools you've
come to appreciate in a conference app, like the
ability to create your itinerary, provide feedback
about speakers, and connect with attendees. 
Find it in the APP Store

Cost |    $20 per player
includes 18-hole round of mini golf, ice
cream and a raffle ticket

$5 Mulligans (1 max per person)         
$1 Extra Raffle Ticket (unlimited)

Sponsorships |    Gold $100
                         Silver $50
                         Bronze $25

Registration Deadline | Friday,
September 14

Click Here for Sign-up & Sponsorship
Form

Questions | Mackenzie Sutter
207-232-7018             
mackenzie.paige.sutter@jci.com

Upcoming Meetings

Thursday, October 11 
Joint Meeting ME/NH Granite State
Roundabout Diner, Portsmouth

5pm Social
5:45pm Dinner
6:45pm Presentation by Gordon Sharp
on Ways to Slash Building Energy Costs
and Improve IAQ

RSVP COuellette@hvac.mea.com

More Dates to Follow 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VfKpIfJxiCwbBvTKpvTafPSxsQRDJ4Y5teeNuoHtZ-STaqBm9fjZLtfUNxEUyO8EWDrWNh0jaOMTlQJciwEBu1PtoEeE2I0wiTa6XYJ-x6hrSEyLE7EwpiOj7QaQ42RMH8BkRI1roI5C4ufIRTvaMxuqmFpJaLDAQcZj0ZmiXD8=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VfKpIfJxiCwbBvTKpvTafPSxsQRDJ4Y5teeNuoHtZ-STaqBm9fjZLtfUNxEUyO8EF5RpNQ6JL5U9TPJGLd7t5J5P7gUqo-bs0oHZ9TtOa7fdFK0ZabZwFymAeEARqhmenIimESvi8Xtr_YUe9bjmmpRKvYsMpDw6pMjeJr-prcAcM8OgmzpJhKspuU9SKhKt_L2muF1VynYkBHcuFmwmrxQFACRuEzt0iCeWHqOZMCO4UhrCIr87P-eH-Q4mThB1&c=&ch=

